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Executive Board meeting 1 July 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Ms Šniutytė-Daugėlienė, who welcomed the members to the twelfth meeting 
in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of i) the progress of the implementation of the Digital Criminal Justice 
Programme; ii) the progress and current status of the implementation activities of the Case Management 
System; iii) the way forward for the continuation of the new Case Management System implementation – 
Phase 2. 

The Executive Board discussed the fourth notification package to the European Data Protection Supervisor 
concerning the translation of received evidence data, and its transmission to the European Data Protection 
Supervisor.  

The Executive Board took note of the Description of the Action in view of signing a contribution agreement 
between Eurojust and the European Commission for the Project ‘National Authorities against Impunity: 
Bridging the Gap Between Civil Society Organisations and Judicial Authorities in the Fight Against 
Impunity for Core International Crimes Impunity project’. 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the activities performed under the Action Plan of the 
Anti-Fraud Strategy covering the period 2021-2024. 
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